
We can still get together! Saturday, July 17, 2021! 

5th Annual Big Rock Reunion 
Held at the  Historic Gate City Schoolhouse, 16925 Moon Rd SW, Rochester,  WA. 

Noon until the bonfire goes out.   

 Bring a chair, your favorite beverage, and snacks.  

A Note from your Secretary/Treasurer, Barbara Krohn Munsell  

Sadly we must cancel the 2021 All-School Reunion & Potluck.     I miss greeting 

you at the door and the visiting during the reunion & potluck.      I plan on being at the Big Rock 

Reunion this year.   I hope to see some of you there and rest of you in 2022. 

 

 

In Memoriam  

We will miss these RHS Alumni members who have passed since our last meeting: 

Mindi Schrader, class of 1992, April 15, 2020 

 Justin Rotter, class of 1994 & faculty since 2001, July 24, 2020 

Richard (Dick) Slaymaker, class of 1959, October 13, 2020 

Mike Cordell, class of 1966, October 16, 2020 

Elbert (Pete) Keesee, class of 1963, October 26, 2020 

Jan Forsom Watson, faculty 1978-2017, November 11, 2020 

Elaine Leischner Hangartner, class of 1950, December 2, 2020 

Mary June Clark Lien, class of 1970, January 16, 2021 

Irene Fagerness Sundquist, class of 1960, March 8, 2021 

Dave Gibbons, class of 1968, March 22, 2021 

 

Contact Barbara Munsell- (360) 273-7918 or bmunsell_55@msn.com if you know of others.  

   Rochester High School Alumni Association  

                       

We will plan for our usual doors opening  at 10:00 AM for sign-in and visiting.  12:00 noon 
will be our potluck lunch with coffee, punch and table settings provided by the Alumni Associa-
tion.   Bring your favorite potluck dish to share.  

The RHS Alumni Association program begins at 1:00 followed by more visiting.  We will 
have our large  display of historical documents and photographs in addition to the        
extensive collection of Rochester High School yearbooks.    

                              We hope to see you next year!   
Your RHS Alumni Association Board:  President: Donna Weaver Smith,  Vice-President: Lowell Deguise 
(360) 273-7671;  Secretary/Treasurer: Barbara Krohn Munsell  (360) 273-7918 bmunsell_55@msn.com;  

    Sergeant at Arms: Doug Drake; Big Rock Reunion: Marcy Borden-Mckenzie.  

Available for class reunions: Swede Hall, call (360) 273-7974, SwedeHall@yahoo.com; 

Gate Schoolhouse, (360) 273-0707, GateCitySchoolhouse@gmail.com 


